
WHEREAS General Committee Report 18 – 2021 dated November 3, 2021 was adopted by 

Council on November 10, 2021 by Resolution 0203-2021; 

AND WHEREAS Recommendation GC-0559-2021 included in the General Committee Report 

18 – 2021 did not contain the proper wording that was approved by the Diversity and Inclusion 

Advisory Committee Meeting held on October 20, 2021 due to an administrative error. 

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED: 

That Recommendation GC-0559-2021 be amended to read as follows: 

1. That the deputation and associated presentation by Deryn Rizzi, Fire Chief and Director 

of Emergency Management regarding Fireworks By-law, be received. 

2. That the Diversity and Inclusion Advisory Committee supports the proposed amendment 

as outlined in the Memorandum by Deryn Rizzi, Fire Chief and Director of Emergency 

Management entitles Lunar New Year – Fireworks By-law, dated October 13, 2021; 

a. Business Licensing By-law 0001-2006, to provide that the exemption permitting the 

selling of fireworks for the Chinese New Year, be changed to the Lunar New Year; 

b. Outside Fireworks Vendors Licensing By-law 0340-2021, which regulates the 

selling of fireworks, to provide that the exemption permitting the selling of fireworks 

for the Chinese New Year, be changed to the Lunar New Year 

c. Fireworks By-law 0293-2021, which regulates the setting off of fireworks within the 

limits of the City of Mississauga, to provide that the exemption permitting the 

setting off of fireworks for the Chinese New Year, be changed to the Lunar New 

Year; 
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